Banning Brice

From: phillip negaard

Sent: Saturday, October 23, 2021 7:46 AM
To: Banning Brice

Subject: Re: N6476M

[CAUTION] This email originated from outside of the organization. Do not click any links or open attachments unless you
recognize the sender and know the content is safe.

No | have not found anything else

Phillip Negaard

> On Oct 22, 2021, at 3:16 PM, Banning Brice_wrote:

>
> Phillip,
>

> Quick question: Did you find any other anomalies/concerns with the right brake other than the torque plate?
>

> Thank you,

>

> Brice

>

> Brice Banning

> Senior Aviation Accident Investigator

> National Transportation Safety Board

> 222 West 7th Ave. Room 216, Box 11

> Anchorage, AK 99513

> From: phillip negaard
> Sent: Wednesday, October 20, 2021 12:03 PM

> To: Banning Brice_

> Subject: Re: N6476M

>

> [CAUTION] This email originated from outside of the organization. Do not click any links or open attachments unless
you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.






